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National Aboriginal Torres Strait Islander Children’s Day, held annually on August 4th was celebrated for the third consecutive year 

at Coolangarras  Barmah Kindergarten. The 2018 theme was ‘Celebrating our Children for 30 Years’. A Kindergarten and Pre-

Primary class from Spencer Park School visited Coolangarras to help celebrate. With the help and support of trusted volunteers 

the children participated in art and craft activities  and were entertained by Preston Clifton, playing cello, and Shantay Tidswell 

singing as only she can. 

Donna Williams instructed groups of children in paper bark painting, Eileen Wheeler with decorating bags, whilst Leanne Williams 

showed children the finer art of weaving. Lisa Gungor from Bunnings assisted children to make clay seed balls and Chris Batchelor 

encouraged some fantastic clay modelling from groups of children. Quimby Brown helped children to paint plaster cast animals 

and Jono Woods and Sherrona Clifton cooked damper on the campfire which was devoured with glee by everyone. Renee Smith 

from Naytography,  documented our day by taking some magnificent photos of the children in the photo booth. 

To finish off our morning of celebrations we all shared in a delicious celebration cake purchased from Doralane Bakery, which was 

consumed hungrily by students and adults alike. 


